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AECL and the Federal Court outcome 
 
The Australian Egg Corporation Limited (AECL) acknowledges the judgment in 
favour of AECL by the Federal Court in this civil matter brought by the Australian 
Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) alleging AECL and others had 
attempted to induce a cartel.   
 
As a not-for-profit entity, our priority now is to continue devoting 100% of our 
energies to our important work of providing marketing and Research & Development 
(R&D) services that help Australia’s egg industry to grow while continually meeting 
our statutory commitments to the Australian Government. 
 
 
 
For media enquiries, please contact: 
Kai Ianssen, AECL Communications Manager, on (02) 9409 6909 or kai@aecl.org. 


